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To (New Site Council Member Name), 

Thank you for accepting the position of Site Council member this school year. Your opinions and knowledge will help us move forward in becoming an excellent school where all members of our community are represented on our Site Council.  We hope to accomplish many things this year to help improve our school, as well as, increase student achievement.

We hope that you will find serving on Site Council to be rewarding and informative. As we look to the future of our students, our goal is to help school improvement and student succes. We value your ideas and your input to help us achieve the vision and mission of our school.

Again, thank you and welcome to what we feel is going to be a great year! Our next Site Council meeting is on (Date, Time and Place). We hope to see you there. 
Sincerely,

(Principal’s Name) 

(Principal’s Contact Information)
(School Name • School Address • School Phone Number)
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